
From: PSC - Public Information Officer
To: "Sallie Dilaura"
Subject: your comments in case number 2014-372 - LG&E rates
Date: Monday, January 26, 2015 12:18:07 PM

Dear Ms. Dilaura:
 
Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
 file for the Commission’s consideration.
 
As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2014-00372. It would be helpful if you would please
 refer to it in any further correspondence.
 
The application and other documents in this case are available at
 http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?Case=2014-00372
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 

From: Sallie Dilaura [mailto:salli2edesign@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2015 10:06 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: LGE rates 2014-00372
 
 
Public Service Commission
 
I would you to read my opinion on the proposed LGE rate application.
 
Raising the monthly fixed rate hurts those who work to lower their monthly bill by conserving
 energy or energy efficiency.
Then the second action of reducing the residential per KWH rate again reduces the effect of
 conserving energy and energy efficiency.
This reduced rate also makes the payback for those who go to the cost to install sustainable
 solar or wind units not as attractive.
 
Please for the above stated reasons do NOT approve this rate request.
 
 
Sallie Dilaura
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From: PSC - Public Information Officer
To: "Lilias Pettit-Scott"
Subject: your comments in case number 2014-372 - LG&E rates
Date: Monday, January 26, 2015 12:18:54 PM

Dear Ms. Pettit-Scott :
 
Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
 file for the Commission’s consideration.
 
As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2014-00372. It would be helpful if you would please
 refer to it in any further correspondence.
 
The application and other documents in this case are available at
 http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?Case=2014-00372
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 
From: Lilias Pettit-Scott [mailto:liliasp@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2015 10:05 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: PSC case 2014-00372
 
To Whom This May Concern,

I would like to comment on the proposed rate increase request from LG&E.

I would strongly urge the PSC to not approve this increase as is written. Such a large increase
 to the monthly fixed charge for residents means those that reduce their energy usage due to
 lack of funds or energy conservation will be hit more then those that can afford it and/or aren't
 consciously using less energy.

This will also reduce the incentive for folks to be more energy efficient.

Thank you for your time,
Lilias Pettit-Scott
1280 Lydia Street
Louisville, KY 40217
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From: PSC - Public Information Officer
To: "Thorne Vail"
Subject: your comments in case number 2014-372 - LG&E rates
Date: Monday, January 26, 2015 12:17:25 PM

Dear  Mr. Vail:
 
Your comments in the above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case
 file for the Commission’s consideration.
 
For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2014-00372. It would be helpful if you
 would please refer to it in any further correspondence.
 
The application and other documents in this case are available at
 http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?Case=2014-00372
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
 

Andrew Melnykovych
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
502-782-2564 (direct) or 502-564-3940 (switchboard)
502-330-5981 (cell)
Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov
 

From: Thorne Vail [mailto:rtvails@twc.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 21, 2015 6:42 PM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: Case number 2014-00327
 
21 January, 2015
Dear Sir or Madam,
     I am sorry to see the Louisville Gas and Electric Co has petitioned to raise the fixed
 monthly electric and gas meter fee.  This will imposed a hardship for small users as well as
 low-income users.  This fee increase proposal will also have a negative effect on those
 wishing to install alternative electric power as the monthly increased fee takes away much of
 the cost savings from installing alternative power.  This seems like an easy way for the utility
 company to gouge users with a back door fee and this is totally unnecessary.  We are paying
 for gas and electricity not meters.  There should be no reason to increase the monthly meter
 fee.  Actually, I believe customers should be offered the opportunity to buy the meter and not
 be charged any monthly fee. The idea of a user who has a small utility bill to be charged an
 additional $18-$19 a month is absurd and demonstrates corporate greed.
     I trust that the PSC will reject this unscrupulous ploy by LG & E.
     Sincerely,
     Robert Vail
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